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11 September 2024 – BOAC, MARINDUQUE.  On September 11, 2024, the 
PSA-Marinduque Provincial Statistical Office (PSO) commenced the 
celebration of 11th PSA Anniversary with a deeply meaningful Thanksgiving 
Mass at the Monastery of St. Claire in Sitio Bantauyan, Barangay Bantad, 
Boac, Marinduque. This solemn event provided a cherished opportunity to 
reflect on the organization's journey and achievements over the past eleven 
years, honoring the collective efforts, dedication, and numerous blessings 
that have contributed to its enduring success. 

Following the Mass, the afternoon's celebration continued with a significant 
Adopt-a-Family Social Responsibility Activity. This initiative focused on 
supporting indigent senior citizens from Barangay Laon, Mogpog, 
Marinduque. PSA personnel distributed essential groceries to ten elderly 
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residents, addressing their immediate needs and embodying the values of 
compassion and solidarity. 

 

The warm smiles and heartfelt gratitude of the senior citizens were a 
powerful testament to the positive impact of this event. The Adopt-a-Family 
activity not only highlights the agency's commitment to social responsibility 
but also reinforces its role as a caring and community-oriented organization. 
By extending its efforts beyond statistical work, the PSA-Marinduque PSO 
demonstrated its dedication to making a tangible difference in the lives of 
those it serves. 

As the PSA-Marinduque PSO moves forward, it remains resolute in its 
mission of excellence and community engagement. The anniversary 
celebration and subsequent activities serve as a reminder of the core values 
that have guided the organization through its eleven-year journey and will 
continue to inspire its future endeavors. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please reach us via 
email at marinduque@psa.gov.ph. Alternatively, you can also reach us via 
our landline numbers: (042)332-0848 or (042)754-0024. 
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Registration Officer II, Ms. Ginalyn M. Muhi, 

delivered her closing remarks during the Adopt-a-

Family initiative. 
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